Office of

‘ EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, SUNDER NAGAR DIVISION

I Himachal Pradesh Public Works Department Sunder Nagar
S Ph. 01907-266245, Fax: 266845, E-mail : ee-sun-hp@nic.in

No.PW-SNR/WA-NOC/2018- 11371-72 Dated: - 03.10.2020

To
Sr. Executive Engineer,

ES Division HPSEB Ltd. Bilaspur,
Distt. Mandi HP.

Subject:- No Objeétion Certificate in regard of PWD Land in the ROW of
47 & 48 of 123KV D/C T/L from Kangoo-Bijni-Larji Bajoura
coming in the way of four Lane of Kiratpur- Nerchowk Project.

Please refer to your letter No. HPSEB/ ESDB/DB-114/2020-21-
1976-78 dated 16.09.2020 vide which the NOC has been desired from this
department, for the subject captioned matter regarding Khasra No. 766/1 in
Muhal Dohdu/30.

The Assistant Engineer Suket Sub Divisi;)n, HPPWD Sunder
Nagar vide his office letter No. PW-SSD-NOC-2018- 1656 dated 28.09.2020
reported that the land is away from PWD land.

Hence, this department has no objection if the tower No. 47 &
48 coming in the alignment of four lane Kiratpur Nerchowk Project, is shifted.

However, there should not any harm to HPPWD Land/ property.

Copy to the Assistant Engineer Suket Sub Division, HPPWD
Sunder Nagar for information and necessary action w.r.t. his office letter referred
above.

Executive Lngineer,
Sunder Nagar Division,
HP.PWD Sunder Nagar.
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